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          5th June 2020 
 

Year 5: French Trip Residential. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As you are aware, the school had to make the difficult decision to cancel this year’s 
France trip due to the current coronavirus outbreak. The current government advice 
requests no gatherings and that we cancel any unnecessary travel. At this time, the 
school cannot see that these restrictions will be lifted and we must prioritise the 
safety of all. As a result, the trip has been re-scheduled to the 5th October 2020. 
Whilst the trip will now take place in the next academic year, it will still be an 
excellent way for your child to consolidate their learning linked to their Year 6 
Autumn curriculum projects.  
 
We all share the disappointment that you and your child will be feeling, but also know 
that you will wholly understand the need for this decision to be taken. We would like 
to take this opportunity to extend our thanks to all parents / carers for your support 
and patience in these matters. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Ms Claff and the Year 5 Team 
 


